
1

From: Leigh Ann Milman <> Sent: January 25, 2019 
5:41 PM 
To: Craig, Vanessa <> Subject: storm /beach access 

Hello Vanessa, 
Just wanted to bring to your attention that the last big storm washed out our local beach access to Spring Beach. And it 
would be ;lovely if the RDN could rebuild the stairs. 
Thank you kindly, 
Leigh Ann Milman 


